
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because both OHA and public schools are becoming something voters 
never intended. I regret that the ACA and electronic medical records are being used to create state 
powers that infringe upon our freedoms. The public schools have become an 800-lb gorilla in politics, 
and the OHA is a cat's paw for out-of-state interests intent on depriving us of our medical freedom. 
 
Besides, it is like using a shot-gun on a housefly. All this collected data is likely to only result in expensive 
reports. State legislatures need to focus on empowering parents, not replacing them with bureaucrats. 
 
Regards,  
Peggy Hirsch  
305 Myer Creek Rd 
Ashland, OR 97520  
 


